
Event Cognition 
We are looking for Japanese native 
speakers that would like to participate in 
our study on event cognition.  

If you are interested, please use the link or 
QR code to access the online form, which 
should take about 30 minutes to complete. 
The form gathers your impressions on a 
series of short movies. 

We offer a reward of 10€. At this time, 
payment is only offered via wire transfer as 
a precautionary measure due to Covid-19. 

Contact information:  
diana.gomez@upf.edu 

Further information about us: 
https://www.upf.edu/web/cbc/ 

Study with 
Japanese native  
speakers 

https://forms.gle/Xpkz6doPTc95xdDfA
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